
Greetings from Burlington, North Carolina, USA!  We are blessed to be living in the missions 
apartment of Burlington Assembly of God pastored by Bryan and Carol Rainbow.  We 
returned to the USA to itinerate, and we were able to do so for 11 weeks in Southern 
California and North Carolina.  But now we, like you, are in lockdown because of the COVID-
19 pandemic.  We have done reading, walking, praying, and working on jigsaw puzzles.  In 
working on the puzzle, Galen thinks he got some insight into how to respond to the 
pandemic crisis.  You can open it here: https://www.dropbox.com/s/19cangufiq9et92/The%
20Puzzle%20of%20the%20Pandemic.pdf?dl=0. Even though we can’t itinerate in person, we 
have spoken to churches through live Facebook events and through Zoom broadcasts.  Here 
are some thoughts on “High Tech, the Pandemic, and the Early Church”: https://
www.dropbox.com/s/cam82pd9f68t12l/High%20Tech%5EJ%20the%20Pandemic%5EJ%
20and%20the%20Early%20Church.pdf?dl=0. 
 
We have been privileged to speak at some wonderful churches in Southern California and 
North Carolina.  At Greater Life Church in Matthews, NC, we spoke to four different groups: 
the adults, the youth, the children, and the Spanish congregation.  In the children’s meetings 
three children said that God had called them to be missionaries!  Their picture is below.  
Dickie knows that God can speak to little people’s 
hearts because God called her to be a missionary when 
she was a child. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We don’t know when our itineration will resume or how long it will last.  We thank you for 
standing with us in prayer and with your financial contributions.  A special thanks to those 
who have blessed us with unexpected gifts during this time!  We pray regularly for our 
supporters.  Especially during this pandemic we are praying for your safety and for God’s 
provision.  May God’s richest blessings be yours!   
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2020 Tentative 
Schedule 

 

May 2020 —
Itinerating in the 
USA 
June-Aug. — 
Teaching at APTS 
Sept. —Teaching in 
Kathmandu, Nepal 
Oct. — Teaching in 
Ulaanbaatar, 
Mongolia 
Nov. –Dec. —
Teaching in the 
Middle East 

 

Itineration During a Pandemic  


